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Happy 
Holidays!

Sandyview Newsletter 
12.16.22
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Sandyview Newsletter!

Announcements
Have a fantastic Holiday Break 
& Happy Holidays! We will return 
to school on January 3rd.

School will 
resume on 
Tuesday, 

January 3rd!

Please make sure 
to send 
snow/warm 
gear with the 
kids.

No parking on 
the road by the 
SV sign.

Have a great 
break!

Check list
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From Mrs. Martin…
Hello Sandyview families! We had a very busy week at Sandyview. 
From Christmas Workshop, Holiday Parties, 4th Grade Store, and 

December Birthday Celebrations,  to our Holiday Sing Along,               
and an abundance of Sandyview Care presents;                                              

we were moving the whole week.                                                                       
HUGE shout out to our fabulous PTO. We would not have made it 

through the week without them! Another huge thank you to all of the 
donations for our Sandyview Cares Tree. Our office was overflowing 

with presents and we were able to bless many families. I would be 
remiss if I didn’t also thank our teachers and staff. They continue to 
amaze me with their time, energy, and genuine heart that they pour 

into our Sandyview students every day. 

Thank you to all and to all a very merry holiday!!  
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Holiday Sing Along
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Protect Young Eyes Event
The Hamilton El, Blue Star, Bentheim, and 
Sandyview PTO's invite you to an internet 
safety parent talk presented by Protect 

Young Eyes. The event will be held at Hamilton 
High School on January 23, 2023 from 

6:30-8:00. This event is FREE, but please use 
the link below to register.

Link to Register!

https://protectyoungeyes.com/event/hamilton-elementary-the-digital-culture-of-kids-with-pye/
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Thank you so much, PTO!! 
We had an amazing week!
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Christmas Workshop!
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Christmas Workshop!
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Christmas Workshop!
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On behalf of Sandyview Elementary, we would like to say thank you so much 
to everyone who helped with purchasing gifts. We also would like to extend a 

huge thank you to a community member that helped raise over $1,300 for 
the Sandyview Cares Tree!!

THANK YOU!
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Pajama 
Day
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Christmas 
Cheer!
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Sandyview 
T-Shirts!
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The GRINCH came to Kindergarten!!!!!!!
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Red 
VS. 

Green!
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Chaotic 
Christmas 

Attire!
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4th Grade Store & Escape Room!!
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Class Parties!
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SOAR WINNERS!
They won a 

Gingerbread House Kit!
Kindergarten: Rhyse

2nd: Zoe
3rd: Jace
4th: Zac

Overall: Drew
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Reading 
Buddies!!
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DANCE 

PARTY!
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Pizza & Painting Party!
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We hope you all have a 
safe & happy Holiday 

Break! 
See you next year! (January 3rd)
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